
President’s Report 
June 11, 2019 

 
This has been a great year for the Weeders.  

• We have acquired seven new, wonderful members. 
• We have entered the 21st Century with a revamped Website, Database, 

streamlined Bylaws, and a flexible Policy and Procedures Manual. 
• We cleaned up and located our corporate records and materials. 
• Our Programs have been fun and educational 
• The Fertilizer Fund has benefited from the generosity and participation of 

our members 
• The Scholarship Committee identified a worthy candidate who received a 

check, gifted by several very generous Weeders. The future is in the hands 
of our youth and rewarding those who guide them into responsible 
stewardship is indeed a worth endeavor. 

 
I thank all of you who had a hand in making The Weeders so special. 
 
Respectfully submitted 
 
Lorraine Wallace 


